
Page 1 of 1 

 From: Principal & Secretary                                      +91 3213 255282 +91 3213 257747 
 
 
 

SARAT CENTENARY COLLEGE 
Dhaniakhali, Hooghly, WB, PIN-712302 

Founded: 1976 
Re-Accredited by NAAC (CGPA: 2.33) & Recognised Under UGC 2F&12B 

WB Govt. Aided & The University of Burdwan Affiliated 
e-Mail: saratcentenary@gmail.com ; principal_sccollegednk@rediffmail.com 

Website: www.sccollegednk.org.in ; www.sccollegednk.ac.in 
 

 
INTERNAL NOTICE  (for Examinations) 

Date: 29/05/2022 

This is to notify to all concerned that a meeting for conducting forthcoming UG (General/Honours) 
examinations, 2022 under BU in the college would be held in the Principal’s chamber of the college on 
03/06/2022 (Friday) at 12 noon onwards. The under-signed is requesting our Vice-Principal (Officiating) Dr 
Ramanuj Konar, Prof. Sasim Ganguli, TC/ Secretary, SCC, the following respected TC nominated Assistant 
Officers in Charge for supervising Semester examinations 2022 and Head Clerk (Sri Manik Kr. De), 
Accountant (Sri Shyamal Bhattacharya), Cashier (Sri Tarun Kr. Maji) and other Head Clerk recommended 
non-teaching staff to attend the said meeting. 

Your cooperation in this regard would be highly appreciated. 

Assistant Officers in Charge for Examinations: 

1. Dr Rintu Nath, Asst. Prof. 
2. Sri Tapas Dhara, SACT 
3. Dr Anup Pramanik, Asst. Prof. 
4. Sri Samya Srimani, SACT 
5. Smt. Manika Mondal, Asst. Prof. 
6. Sri Chattu Tudu, SACT 

Invitee members: 

1. Dr Bidyut Santra, Asst. Prof. 
2. Sri Barun Nandi, Non-teaching contractual employee 

 

 
 
(Sandip Kumar Basak) 
Principal, Sarat Centenary College                                            


